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Property Tax Relief Allocation Notification Sent to Supers  

  
On May 1, PDE sent notification to superintendents providing the 
increased property tax relief allocations for 2024-25. The PARSS 
analysis shows that the median increase for districts was 20.1%. 
The largest increase is 30.8% and 12.8% is the smallest increase.  

  
Looking at statewide totals, districts received $777,118,673 last 
year including $38.3 million in Sterling Act reimbursements. For 
2024-25, the property tax relief to schools will increase 23.8 percent 
to $931,060,391 including $47.4 million for Sterling Act 
reimbursements.  

To see your district’s allocation, use this link.  
 
 


